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INTRODUCING ROB SIMPSON 

Fisher Chevrolet is trying to build a better relationship with SDC.  So, they have named 
Rob Simpson as a special liaison for us.  Rob plans to come to most of our meetings and 
coordinate our events with Fisher. Also,  if you have any thoughts of buying a new or 
used Corvette or any Chevrolet he is the man to see.  If Fisher does not have what you 
want in inventory, Rob will do a dealer search.  Rob will also make sure that you get the 
very best price! And if you do buy from Fisher he will make sure that SDC  gets the $100 
referral fee. 
 
Rob plans to attend our regular club meeting in February. So, make sure you plan to at-
tend so you can meet him in person.  
 
601.921.0261 ext 152  Fisher Corvette inventory on page 4 
Cell: 484.797.1408 
r.simpson@bobfisherchev.com 
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283 
MEMBERS 

 
290 

This time 
Last year 

 

NEW MEMBERS this month 
 
Daniel & Joanne DaCunha from Blakeslee they drive a 2014 Coupe 
Larry  Lenhart  from Douglasville, he has a 1965 Coupe fuelie 

BIRTHDAYS 
 
Brian Keppley 2-2 
Tom Flood 2-4 
Tim Loscig 2-5 
Thomas Suchon 2-5 
Linda Zeiber 2-5 
Judy Burns 2-10 
Barry Kalbach 2-14 
Bernard Richards 2-17 
Douglas Dietrich 2-18 
Kathleen Weidner 2-19 
Diane Goodhart 2-20 
Stephen Marr 2-20 
Paul Kilar 2-22 
Joel Miller 2-22 
Lawrence Hertz 2-23 
Donald Basile 2-26 
Sharon Leinbach 2-27 
David Hinkle 2-28 
Joan Rissell 2-29 

ANNIVERSARY 
 
Kathleen & Wayne Weidner  2-8 
Toni & Paul McEwen  2-11 
Paige & Richard Zeller 2-14 
Deanna & Brian Keppley 2-20 
Diane & Barry Goodhart 2-28 

NEWSLETTER   
GUIDELINES 
 
Anyone is welcome to submit items or articles for publication in the newsletter. Please try to be brief and to 
the point. E-mail is the very best way to submit information. Our e-mail address is sdcnews@yahoo.com . 
Deadline for submission is noon on the 26th of each month. If you don’t have access to e-mail, then a type-
written document is preferred.  
 

FROM THE PRESIDENT by Brian Blankenbiller 
 
Hey gang! Hope all the flu bugs and colds that are 
going around, are staying away from your house-
holds. Looks like there will be a lot more involve-
ment from Bob Fisher and Galen Hall with the 
Club!  
 
Check out their specials and take advantage of 
them! Sounds like the activities gang are starting 
to get there schedule together for the year, get 
your calendars ready to fill up! Stay safe and 
healthy till the next meeting! 

REDNER’S SAVE-A-TAPE UPDATE 
  
To qualify for the 1%  money rebate program from Redner’s Markets all 
register receipts must be submitted within two years of purchase and the 
complete register receipt tapes must be  submitted ( do not tear off the 
bottom of the register tape). 
 
Over the past ten years SDC members have average $370.00 each year in 
the Redner’s SAVE-A-TAPE rebate program. 
 
Let’s keep up the good work with bringing in the complete register tape as 
soon as possible to a regular SDC meeting. 
  

NEW MEMBER ORIENTATION  
 
The next new member orientation meeting will be  Monday March 27. It 
will be in the same room at Alveria that we hold our regular club meetings. 
Chairman Norm Burton will email invitations to all new members. The 
meeting is open to anyone, however.  

NEW BOARD CHAIR 
 
At the January BOD meeting Bill Pizzichil was nominated to be Chairman. 
Lisa Heck was re-nominated to be BOD secretary. Congratulations to both! 



 
WEBSITE  
Ted Stalnecker 
 
DATABASE  
John Mullen 
  610-779-2761 
 
PARADES  
Mike Bellante 
 
SPONSOR LIAISON 
Pete Micale 
 484-797-1031 
 
CONCOURS 
Open 
 
CLUB HISTORIAN 
Diane Goodhart 
  484-824-5588 
 
MAILING 
ADDRESS 
SKYLINE DRIVE 
CORVETTES, INC. 
PO BOX 14231 
READING, PA 19612 
 
INTERNET 
ADDRESS 
www.skylinedrivecor
vettes.org 
 
MEETING PLACE 
Alvernia University 
 
If you know of a club 
member who is sick 
or has had a death in 
the family, please 
notify the Corre-
sponding Secretary 
 

CRUISE NEWS  
In addition to our club sponsored events, there are many things going on in our area. We cannot list them all. 
Cruise News is an excellent publication that list hundreds of other local events. You may wish to subscribe. 
Just send $25 (8 issues) to: Cruise News, 10 W. Church Road, Stevans, Pa, 17578 

TELL BOARD 
WHEN YOU 
BUY 
 
Bob Fisher Chevrolet 
will give the club $75 
for each car sold via 
SDC referral. If you 
buy a car from Fish-
er please inform a 
Board member. 
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2017 IN-VETTE-TATIONAL NEWS   
 
         by Bob Messner 
 
Save the Date! Saturday July 15, 2017 for our 38th annual In-Vette-Tational car show 
at the Oley Valley Fairgrounds. Your club is looking forward to seeing you there to en-
joy the fun and fellowship of this great club tradition. Your In-Vette Committee is 
meeting monthly, planning another successful show and always welcomes every mem-
ber’s ideas to make it great.  
 
We have completed our 2017 In-Vette Flyer that will be posted on our club web site, 
and I will have copies for you to take home at our next club meeting. We are lining up 
a great day of fun that will include again our Chinese Auction, Door Prizes, Car Enthusi-
ast  Seminars, Scavenger Hunt, Berks County Sheriff K-9 demo, Music, Dunk Tank, 
Vendors, and of course good fellowship with a grand display of corvettes, customs, and 
classic cars. The following are areas we will be looking for member’s support. 
  
Save the Date Saturday July 15 and plan now to attend. We need every member’s car 
(or cars!) on the show field. 
 
Capture and share ideas to make our show a success. Email Bob at bobmess-
ner@windstream.net  
 
Pick up a few flyers at our next club meeting to share with friends and fellow car en-
thusiast’s. Remember all makes and models are welcome. 
 
Support our Chinese Auction: As you visit your favorite restaurant or place of business, 
inquire if they would support our club with an advertising donation of a gift card or cer-
tificate for their service. 
 
Support our Lottery Tree: Donate and bring along an extra Lottery Ticket.  
 
Support our Wheelbarrow of Cheer: Donate and bring along that extra bottle of Holiday 
Cheer to fill our Wheelbarrow. 
  
As always your In-Vette Committee and Club thanks you for your ideas and support. 
Committee Members, next meeting will be Thursday February 23, 7:00 pm at Fisher 
Chevrolet Pre-Owned Center 

GALEN HALLS NEWS 
 
Galen Hall Restaurant offers casual, yet elegant dining in a cozy setting. Reserve a table 
by the Grand Olde Fireplace. Hours of operations during the winter months are Wed-Sat 
12-9pm for lunch & dinner. Sunday 7am for breakfast 12-8pm for lunch & dinner. 
Make plans now for an evening of dinner, dancing & great music! This a perfect way to 
celebrate Valentine's 2017! 
 
The Jess Zimmerman Band Saturday, February 11th (Valentine’s Weekend) 
 
The Grill House & Pub at Galen Hall 
 
Powerhouse vocalist Jess Zimmerman will be performing songs from many national and 
up & coming country artists. $3pp cover waived with dinner purchase. Music 7-10pm / 
Open to the public 
 
Remember to please show your club membership card to receive a $5 discount on your 
bill of $25 or more. (Not to be combined with any other offers) 



 SKYLINE DRIVE CORVETTE CLUB  FIBERGLASS FLYER    PAGE 4 

SDC TAC TEAM 
(Technical Advisory  
Committee) 
  
C1(1953-1962) 
Vern Levengood 
 610-689-5556 
 
C2(1963-1967) 
Harry Blankenbiller 
  610-929-5627 
Rich Snyder 
  610-926-4937 
Gene Miller 
  610-683-5923 
 
C3(1968-1982) 
Bill Flamm 
 610-944-9541 
Joe Morroney 
  610-779-8442 
Keith Rissell 
  610-385-3275 
 
C4(1984-1996) 
Bruce Clelland 
 610-926-2251 
Bill Burns 
  610-926-3832 
Jack DeLong 
  215-657-4418 
 
C5(1997-2004) 
Joe Morroney 
 610-779-8442 
Jack DeLong 
  215-657-4418 
 
C6(2005-2009) 
 
Charlie Weaver 
  610-779-5983 
 
C7(2014+) 
Joe Golt 
  610-763-5112 
George Hoover 
  610-584-6558 

BOB FISHER CORVETTE INVENTORY 
 
Current Corvette Inventory in stock 
 
2016 Convertible, Yellow with Black Interior, 2LT, ZR1, Manual, Stock# G7738 
MSRP: $76,975 Club Price: $72,395 
 
2017 Coupe, Black with Black Interior, 1LT, Manual, Stock# H8064 
MSRP: $58,240 Club Price: $54,995 
 
2017 Coupe, Gray Metallic with Black Interior, 1LT, Manual, Stock# H8111 
MSRP: $57,740 Club Price: $54,595 
 
2017 Coupe, Admiral Blue with Gray Interior, 1LT, Manual, Stock# H8103 
MSRP: $60,235.00 Club Price: $56,895 
 
2017 Coupe, Torch Red with Black Interior, 2LT, Automatic, Stock# H8046 
MSRP: $65,915 Club Price: $62,095 
 
2017 Coupe, Black with Silver stripes and Adrenaline Red Interior, 1LT, Automatic, 
Stock# H8117 MSRP: $63,005 Club Price: $59,395 
 
2017 Coupe, Artic White with Black Interior, 1LT, Z51, Automatic, Stock#H8102 
MSRP: $63,170 Club Price: $59,595 
 
2017 Convertible, Artic White with Adrenaline Red Interior, 2LT, Automatic, Stock# 
H8272 MSRP:$69,815 Club Price: $65,695 
 
2017 Grand Sport Coupe, Artic White with Adrenaline Red Interior, 1LT, Manual, Stock# 
H8445 MSRP: $70,325 Club Price: $66,295 
 
2017 Grand Sport Coupe, Admiral Blue with Black Interior, 2LT, Automatic, Stock# 
H8047  MSRP: S74,015 Club Price: $69,695 
 
Due to incentives and specials changing at the beginning of every month, this does not 
include any of the GM Sponsored Incentives. The prices above only reflect the discounts 
from Bob Fisher to the Skyline Drive Corvette Club Members prior to any incentives be-
ing applied.  
 
Don’t see what you want or would like accurate pricing with current incentives, please 
email our Bob Fisher representative Robert Simpson at R.Simpson@bobfisherchev.com 
or call his cell 484-797-1408.  

THE FUNNIES 



EVENT SIGN UP 
 
Sign –up sheets for our events will be on the front table at our general club meetings 
at Alvernia. If you are new or have just never tried an event with the club, come out 
and see how much fun we have as a club 

FEBRUARY CLUB MEETINGS 
 
The general membership  is on Feb 13th. at Alvernia at 7pm.  The Board of Directors 
meeting will be held at Fisher’s at 7pm on the 20th.  
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REDNER’S  
SAVE-A-TAPE  
 
You can help SDC 
raise some funds by 
shopping at Redners. 
To participate, you 
need to have a “Save-
A-Tape” card. Simply 
ask for a free card at 
any Redner’s Market.  
 
Redner’s will donate 
1% back to SDC. 
Bring Redner's regis-
ter receipt tapes to 
each regular club 
meeting or mail to 
Barry Goodhart @ 32 
Heart Knoll Lane, 
Robesonia 19551 

CLUB  
SPONSORS 
 
FISHER  
CHEVROLET 
4111 Pottsville Pike 
Reading, Pa 
610-921-0261   
 
ASSOICIATE 
SPONSORS 
 
STOUDT  
AUTO SALES   
1350 Carbon St 
Reading, PA 19601  
(610) 375-8595 
 
BRICKEL'S RACING 
 COLLECTIBLES 
8537 Allentown pike 
Blandon, Pa.  
1-888-705-0456 
 
SELECT EXHAUST 
5045 Pottsville Pike  
Reading, PA 19605 
610-916-1111 
 
SPEED 1 
898 Old RT. 22 
Lenhartsville, 19534 
610-756-3000 
 
Berks Auto Parts 
123 W. Lancster Ave. 
Shillington,   Pa. 
610-775-3318 
 
Galen Hall 
645 Galen Hall Rd 
610-678-5424 

ATLANTIC CITY, FEB 11 
 
The Atlantic City bus trip is set to go.  If more information is needed please call 484-
824-5588 or e-mail barrygoodhart@gmail.com 

WATKINS GLEN, JULY 3 
 
Tom Suchon is working on putting a trip to Watkins Glen together to see the Corvette 
Racing Team at the Salhens 6 hours race.on July 3, 2017.  

THE NCM BASH, APR 27-29 
 
Registration is now open. The kick-off event at the NCM each year is the “Bash” and it 
traditionally highlights the rollout of the next model year Corvette. With the new C-7 
Grand Sport unveiled in 2016 what could be new you ask? Well, the place to be is at 
Bowling Green. Seminars will feature speakers detailing chassis, power train, interior 
design, and manufacturing all presented by a large contingent of GM designers, engi-
neers and assembly plant representatives. There is no other venue that brings you so 
up-close and personal to those that design and build the cars that we drive. 
 
There is much more on the itinerary including several road tours, for example The In-
ternational Bluegrass Museum, Rough River Dam State Park Resort, Maker’s Mark Dis-
tillery and a bus trip to the Country Music Hall of Fame in Nashville, Tennessee and 
more. Banquets include the Corvette Racing Team Recognition Dinner and a wonderful 
closing banquet featuring “The Action Brothers-The Dynamic Duo of Comedy Magic”. 
There is a ladies oasis, ladies garage with the women Corvette engineers, two car 
shows, a race team seminar and more. To view the whole agenda, go to the NCM web 
site, www.corvettemuseum.org and click on events. Registration is now open and if 
you are interested do not delay because some of the events are space limited. 
 
And on Wednesday, April 26th there will be a whole day of track time for spirited Tour-
ing Laps. I’ve done this and it is a blast. The straightaway speeds are controlled, but 
the corners are all there. Believe me, the NCM Track is very challenging. Join us and 
see what your Corvette is like in a controlled environment! 
 
In addition, The Museum in Motion Tour “Tail of the Dragon” departs at the conclusion 
of the Bash and heads to Ashville, N.C. for four additional days of adventure. Again, go 
to the Museum website and click on “Events” for full details.   
 
We are going so if you would want to travel with us, please contact Jack or Dor 
DeLong at 215-657-4418. We have already made our reservations at The Bowling 
Green Hampton Inn, telephone number 270-842-4100. In order to get the NCM dis-
count at the Hampton Inn, contact us for details 

NEW MEMBER ORIENTATION MEETING, MARCH 27 
 
For new members, but is open to anyone. 7pm regular club meeting room, Alveria 


